
Celebrating 10 Years of 
Pollinator Conservation

With Guest Speaker Ed Spevak, Ph.D., Director, Saint Louis Zoo 
WildCare Institute Center for Native Pollinator Conservation 

“Bee” part of the Saint Louis Zoo’s 10th annual Pollinator Dinner to
celebrate National Pollinator Week (June 18-24)! This year is a celebration of 
a decade of pollinator conservation with the Zoo. 

June 19, 2018
6-9 p.m.
Before dinner, you can visit with our conservation 
partners and learn how you can help pollinators. 
You also can take part in a honey tasting, try 
some honey-flavored beverages, and take some 
seeds and plants home as a thank you. 

Savor a delicious pollinator-themed dinner 
celebrating the best of the last 10 years, sip 
mead and enjoy a presentation by Dr. Spevak. 
His presentation will focus on the local, national 
and international pollinator conservation efforts 
of the Zoo and its partners. 

Part of the proceeds support the Center for 
Native Pollinator Conservation. 

$50 adult/$25 child (2-12 years)
The Living World at the Saint Louis Zoo
Advance registration required by June 8: 
stlzoo.org or (314) 646-4897


